
 
 

March 20, 2025 

Dear Potential Sponsor: 

We are thrilled to announce the date of HRCA’s 2025 Golf Tournament, scheduled to take place 
on Thursday, June 26, 2025, at the University of Denver Golf Course at Highlands Ranch (9000 
Creekside Way, Highlands Ranch). This golf tournament isn’t just a fun day on the links, it serves as 
a testament to HRCA’s commitment to giving back to our community and supporting the 
incredible 501(c)3 non-profit organizations that make a positive impact within our community. 

The golf tournament financially supports the following non-profits: 

• Backcountry Wilderness Area Fund - Supports conservation efforts and outdoor education 
in the Backcountry Wilderness Area 

• Highlands Ranch Cultural Affairs Association - Organizes arts, cultural, and community 
events in Highlands Ranch 

• Highlands Ranch Community Scholarship Fund - Provides scholarships to local students 
pursuing higher education 

We value the strong relationships we’ve built with contractors, vendors, community partners, and 
members. Whether you’ve supported us before or are considering sponsorship for the first time, 
your involvement is vital to this event’s success. 

Join us for the HRCA 3rd Annual Golf Tournament as a sponsor or participant and make a 
meaningful impact. Please check out the attached sponsorship packet or our event website for 
details. 

For questions or sponsorship opportunities, contact Sarah Mirick directly at 
Sarah.Mirick@HRCAOnline.org or 303.471.7048. 

Thank you for your support—we look forward to making this tournament a success together! 

 
Mike Bailey       Mark Gunther 
General Manager      Chief Operations Officer 
Highlands Ranch Community Association  Highlands Ranch Community Association 
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